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To whom it concerns,

| think this is a terrible idea.

| thoroughly agree with the criticism made in this article by The New Zealand Initiative (below),
that this scheme will create more issues than it solves. | think it’s been poorly thought through
and should be scrapped.

oroblems than solut|ons/N4TWUT763KSZTN7DCECVDXU4N E/
Regards,

Luke Heyhoe

Director
Privacy of natural
persons

CAUTION: This Message may contain confidential information of Carpet Repairs Limited and is
intended only for the use of the intended addressee(s) named above. If you are not the intended
recipient of this message you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or
reproduction of this message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient of this email
communication, please notify us immediately by email direct to the sender and then destroy any
electronic or paper copy of this message. Carpet Repairs Ltd does not represent, warrant or
guarantee that the integrity of this communication has been maintained, nor that the
communication is free of errors, virus or interference.





